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14 December 2018, New York - The Simbang Gabi sa Konsulado held at the Kalayaan Hall of
the Philippine Center from 6 to 14 December 2018 continued to attract significant attendance by
Fil-Ams in the Tri-State area with the first and the last night participants overflowing to the lobby.
The Simbang Gabi saKonsuladoreaffirms thecommunity's re-connection with Filipino culture
and heritage through this unique Filipino Christmas tradition.

      

Please click here to read full press release
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